
  

Maths 

In Maths this term, we have fraction frenzy! We 

will be looking at all things fractions. To start with 

we will recap what we have previously learned 

about fractions before delving into the world of  

fractions greater than 1 (improper fractions and 

mixed numbers). After this we will start to learn 

about decimals and how we can convert between 

fractions and decimals.  

English 

In English, we will be learning how to write a 

brilliant set of instructions. We will be dissecting 

different sets of instructions and see how 

effective they are for communicating the task 

required. We will be looking at the text ‘How to 

Wash a Wolly Mammoth’ and writing a similar set 

of instructions linked to our stone age topic.  

After we have finished writing our informative 

instructions, we will be writing a biography all 

about the character from our guided reading 

book ‘Stig of the Dump’. 

Guided Reading/Read Aloud  

This half term, we will be reading ‘Stig of the 

dump’. Stig of the Dump is about a young boy, 

Barney who visits his grandparents house which is 

located next to a chalk pit. When he is playing in 

the chalk pit, Barney discovers a strange creature 

that is almost human looking.   

PE 

In PE, we are so incredibly lucky to have Carlisle 

Utd. Continuing to come to teach us team games. 

In addition to this, Miss Scotson will be teaching 

orienteering skills including team work, navigation 

and map reading.  

 

History 

This half term our humanities topic is ‘The stone 

age’. We will be learning about this vast period of 

time when the first signs of early humans walked 

the earth. We will be learning about the evolution 

of human behaviour throughout the three stone 

age periods and where this appears in time in 

relation to other significant events in history.  

 

 Art/Design 

This half term we are going to be learning all 

about the work of Stephen Fowler who is a 

famous print artist. We will be looking at different 

ways we can print and which way is most 

effective to recreate a piece of Fowler art.   

 

Computing 

For our computing sessions this half term we will 

be learning how to stay safe online. We will look 

at how people aren’t always who they say they 

are and what information is safe to share.  

  
RE/SMSC/British Values/PSHE 

In RE , we will be looking at the different events 

over the Easter and Lenten period. We will be 

thinking about sacrifice and forgiveness, 

especially how Jesus made the ultimate sacrifice 

for us.   

Note: All of these activities are suggested and 

what we hope to cover over the course of this half 

term  

Science 

 In Science, we are feeling electric learning all 

about electricity and how we can create circuits. 

We will be looking at the different components 

within a circuit and how different materials are 

used for certain jobs due to their conductive 

nature. Hopefully we won’t have hair standing on 

end by the end of this topic.  

 

French  

In French, we will continue learning all about the 

places that we visit on a regular basis. We will 

learn the names of these places and use what we 

learned last half term to help us to navigate.  

The Stone age 


